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March 28, 2014 
 
Robert Foster 
Chairman 
California ISO 
250 Outcropping Way 
Folsom, CA 95630 
 
Re: Nominee Kellie Macpherson for the EIM Transitional Committee 
 
 
Dear Chairman Foster: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Large-scale Solar Association (LSA) to support the nomination of 
Kellie Macpherson for the Energy Imbalance Market (EIM) Transitional Committee. LSA is a 
non-partisan, solar advocacy association whose purpose is to support market penetration of utility-
scale solar technologies.  
  
LSA has had the pleasure of working with Ms. Macpherson in her role as Compliance Manager 
for Recurrent Energy. Kellie will not only bring the on-the-ground perspective of a solar developer 
to the Transitional Committee, but deep knowledge of both the complex regulatory requirements 
and the energy markets across the west –- both critical to the EIM’s success. This diverse 
background makes her an ideal representative for renewable energy developers on the EIM 
Transitional Committee. 
 
Kellie and Recurrent Energy have also proven themselves to be effective partners, working closely 
with other members of our organization to pursue common goals and address challenges. In 
addition, she applies this engaged, collaborative approach to her work with broader energy 
industry organizations, including the Advanced Energy Economy (AEE), the Center for Energy 
Efficiency and Renewable Technologies (CEERT), Western Interconnection Compliance Forum, 
and the North American Generator Forum. Her demonstrated ability to work with diverse 
stakeholders will be an asset to the Transitional Committee. 
 
For these reasons we strongly support Kellie Macpherson as a nominee for the Transitional 
Committee. Thank you for your consideration of our views. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 Shannon Eddy 
 Executive Director 

	
  


